
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
            
 

9 June 2023         

Dear Parents/Carers          

 

EYFS Trip to Cotswold Wildlife Park 
                                  

We would like to celebrate the children’s hard work this year by taking them to 

Cotswold Wildlife Park, details are as follows.  
 

When: Thursday 20th July 2023 

Time: Leaving school at 9am and returning by 3.00pm 

Cost: £23 per child to be paid by 7 July. Please pay asap via ParentPay and tick the 

consent box, to give your permission for your child to attend.  

As this is not an educational trip, unfortunately, we can only accommodate pupils that 

have paid in full and by the deadline. Children that do not attend will spend the day in 

school with other year groups. If payment is an issue, please contact us. 
 

Uniform/Clothing: School uniform to be worn. Depending on the weather, they will need 

a sunhat and sun cream/raincoat. It is extremely important your child has a hat, water 

bottle and sun cream. Please apply sun cream before arriving at school and children to 

have this in their bag to reapply throughout the day. (Although, the once a day cream is 

preferred). 

 

Lunch Arrangements: When you pay via ParentPay, please indicate whether you would 

like a cheese or ham school packed lunch, or whether you will provide a packed lunch 

from home. Please also provide snacks to last throughout the day and two drinks 

(preferably water, not fizzy or milk based). They will be required to carry all their things 

with them all day, so please provide a small backpack.   

 

Additional info: Children should not bring any money with them as there will not be an 

opportunity to go to the gift shop.  We will however be having a go on the park train as 

well as have an ice lolly, the cost of which has been included in the overall cost per child. 

 

Volunteer Helpers: We will need parent helpers to accompany us on this trip to enable it 

to happen. If you are available to help, please specify ‘Yes’ on ParentPay, when you make 

the payment. 

 

With many thanks, 

 

The EYFS Team 

 

 


